
 
 

 

Resits 
If you are wanting to resit any GCSEs exams you must first request this by emailing 
ExamResults@kirkleescollege.ac.uk. Or you can discuss this option when you speak to the Maths and 
English team. 

 

Resit process for GCSE maths and English  
If you want to resit your GCSEs, you must first undertake a maths and/or English assessment. These 
will take place in your maths and/or English class by Week 3. The results of this will inform the resit 
guidance for you:   

• If you are clearly showing you are working at 1 grade or more above the predicted grade you 
received, a recommendation will be made you to be entered for the autumn exam series.  

• Where you are showing you are working at or below the predicated grade you received, a 
recommendation will be made that you will not to be entered for the November exam 
series. However, please be aware, the college cannot refuse a request from any student 
wanting to resit. 

• The college recommends that a student only resits ONE of either maths or English due to the 
number and duration of the GCSE maths and English exams and disruption to learning due to 
Covid 19.  

• You must ensure you are available to attend all resit exams on the dates below 
 

GCSE November 2021 resit dates  
 

GCSE English Language  

• Monday 1st November am 
• Wednesday 3rd November am 

 

GCSE maths 

• Tuesday 2nd November am 
• Thursday 4th November am 
• Monday 8th November am 
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